
BAMF 
Health 

November 29, 2022 

Materials Licensing Branch 
Attn : Bryan Parker 

109 Michigan St. NW 
Suite 110 

Grand Rapids, Ml 49503 
bamfhealth .com 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region Ill 
2443 Warrenville Road, Suite 210 
Lisle, Illinois 60532-4352 

Re: License Amendments 

Mr. Parker, 

Please amend our accelerator production license (No. 21-35632-01) in accordance with the 

following specific requests: 

1. Add zirconium-89 as follows: 

Radionuclide Zr-89 

Chemical/Physical Form Any 

Maximum Possession Limit 5 Ci 

Authorized Use For manufacture of radiochemicals and 

radiopharmaceuticals. Packaging and 

distribution of manufactured radiochemicals 

and radiopharmaceuticals to persons 

authorized to receive the licensed material in 

accordance with the terms and conditions of 

specific licenses issued by the U.S. Nuclear 

Regulatory Commission or any Agreement 

State. 

2. During a review of the financial assurance letter (dated March 24, 2021) submitted with 

our initial application, we noted that the physical address of our facility is not specifically 

included and only our previous business address (400 Monroe Ave NW, Grand Rapids, Ml, 

49503) is listed. The intent of the letter was to cover decommissioning activities at the 

physical address of our facility as is implied. However, to make it clear, we have attached 

a new financial assurance letter from Michigan State University dated November 1, 2022, 

that specifies the physical address of our licensed facility at 109 Michigan St. Grand Rapids, 

Ml, 49503. 



BAMF 
Health 

109 Michigan St. NW 
Suite 110 

Grand Rapids, Ml 49503 
bamfhealth .com 

3. The legal name of our company has changed from BAMF Health, LLC to BAMF Health, Inc. 

This change is only related to our name and it does not involve a change of 

control/ownership or a transfer of the license in any way. 

Please contact Mark A. Sitek, MS, CHP, at mark.sitek@bamfhealth.com or 949-939-2641 with any 

questions. 

Thank you, 

Matthew Delong, PharmD 

VP Radiopharmacy 

Attachment: 

MSU Letter of Intent Dated 01NOV2022 
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From: Tammy Tomczak
To: Sandy Pavon; Martha Pavon
Subject: RE: BAMF Health 21-35632-01 Accelerator Amendments
Date: Thursday, December 01, 2022 4:14:10 PM
Importance: High

Hi again, Sandy and Martha,
 
On this one, can we have two separate ADAMS documents?  One should be the FA
document.  The other should be the other document.  Both ADAMS files should have the
emails.
 
Thank you again!!
 
Tammy
 
From: Tammy Tomczak 
Sent: Thursday, December 01, 2022 3:34 PM
To: Sandy Pavon <Sandy.Pavon@nrc.gov>; Martha Pavon <Martha.Pavon@nrc.gov>
Subject: FW: BAMF Health 21-35632-01 Accelerator Amendments
 
Good afternoon, Sandy and Martha,
 
Can you please add the attached to ADAMS?
 
Thank you!!
 
Tammy
 
From: Mark Sitek <mark.sitek@bamfhealth.com> 
Sent: Thursday, December 01, 2022 3:05 PM
To: Tammy Tomczak <Tammy.Tomczak@nrc.gov>; Bryan Parker <Bryan.Parker@nrc.gov>
Cc: Colten Conrad <colten.conrad@bamfhealth.com>; Matt DeLong
<matt.delong@bamfhealth.com>
Subject: [External_Sender] BAMF Health 21-35632-01 Accelerator Amendments
 
Bryan/Tammy,
 
Please see the attached letter for multiple amendments to our accelerator production license No.
21-35632-01 (Docket 030-39267).
 
Thank you,
 
Mark
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